
 
 
 
April 21, 2008 
 
 
Federal Aviation Administration 
26805 East 68th Avenue, Suite 224 
Denver, CO  80249 
 
 
Attention:  Ms. Linda Bruce 
 
RE:  Federal Register Notice No. 73 FR 9847 
 
 
 
Ms. Bruce, 
 
We are 28 year residents of the Village East neighborhood 
in Aurora, Colorado.  We would like to voice our opposition 
to the proposed flight patterns for Centennial Airport.  
Although we understand that this proposal is to diminish 
noise in certain areas it will increase the noise levels in 
our neighborhood. 
 
We had no airplane noise when we purchased our home 28 
years ago and we do not want airplane noise now.  This will 
devalue our property and as you can imagine, our home is 
one of our greatest assets.  Another factor to consider is 
our quality of life.  We enjoy our outdoor space and would 
be terribly upset if that were to change. 
 
Please reconsider your proposal to change the flight 
patterns of Centennial Airport.  As long term residents of 
Aurora and the Village East neighborhood we deserve better. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
 
Craig and Suzanne Becker 
1765 South Oakland St. 
Aurora, CO  80012 
 
303-750-3248 


